
Notice of Changes in COO / CFO, Board Member 

 

Lily MedTech Inc. announces the change in board member as detailed below effective 1st July 

2020.  

 

Notice 

 

Yohei Kondo has been contributing Lily MedTech Inc. as Business Administration Director, 

Management Department, through organization development and financing.  

For the launch of our breast screening system, we need to strengthen the relationship between 

sales/marketing, field service, and quality assurance, in order for us to earn credibility of both 

company and product and to prepare for further business expansion after the launch. For this 

reason, Lily MedTech expands his responsibility to enforce collaboration between these 

departments.  

 

New Responsibility Former Responsibility Name 

COO/CFO, Board member Business Administration Director, 

Management Department 

Yohei KONDO 

 

End of Notice 


